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UPDATED SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

JERSEY & SOCK POLICY 
 

PREAMBLE 
TASA Minor Hockey provides jerseys for players of the association to wear. These jerseys 

represent a substantial investment by you, the members. 

POLICY 
TASA shall provide each team under its jurisdiction with at least one set of jerseys.    TASA 
players are expected to treat your TASA jersey(s) with respect and wear it with pride, so 
others may do so in following years. TASA shall provide guidelines and expectations for the 
care of jerseys. Players shall be responsible for damage to jerseys if it is considered outside 
of normal wear and tear. 
 
TASA players will wear socks as approved by the TASA Association.  
 
 
PROCEDURES 
 
Below are the guidelines with respect to the TASA jerseys: 

 Parent/Guardian must sign Jersey Tracking Form provided by coach/manager. 
This signature acknowledges that these guidelines will be followed.  

 Name bars, sponsors and "C's" or "A's" must be sewn on, not ironed or glued. Also 
they must be removed from the jersey prior to being returned. Jerseys are not to be 
signed, or affixed with any other items unless approved by TASA.  

 Jerseys are for games only. They are not to be worn to practice. Jerseys are not 
to be worn as clothing inside or outside the rink.  

 Jerseys are not to be left in gear bags after use. This is the biggest cause of damage. 
They must be hung to dry after each game.  

 At the completion of the season, jerseys are to be washed and promptly returned 
to the coach/manager who will return them to TASA as a team set. Jerseys are to 
be washed in cold water and hung to dry. Do not put jerseys in a dryer.  

 Any jerseys not returned by April 30 or showing signs of abuse (other than normal 
wear) will be charged to the player at $100 per jersey.  

 If the above fee (per player/per jersey) is not paid it will be added to the player's (or 
sibling’s) registration the following year. No player will be registered until the fee is 
paid.  

 

 


